

Friday, 25 June 2021

Dear Parents/Carers,

As a school it is our responsibility to support pupils in healthy eating. It is not only part of our school policy but it is also statutory requirement that we need to maintain. It has been brought to our attention that pupils are starting to bring in sweets, crisps, etc... and eating them at break times and we are trying our best to put a stop to this.

As a school we do make sure that we provide fresh fruit and water every break time plus toast on Mondays keeping with the school guidelines.

We, as a school, will also provide any child with breakfast if the need arises.

Please can you support us in this matter.

Kind Regards

Dr J A Patterson

Principal





